
 
  



 
 

January 10, 2022 

Sacrifice 
 

Therefore, I urge you, brothers, in view 
of God’s mercy, to offer your bodies as 
living sacrifices, holy and pleasing to 
God—this is your spiritual act of 
worship. 

Romans 12:1 

  



 
 

January 11, 2022 

Consecration 

 

Do not present your members to sin as 
instruments for unrighteousness, but 
present yourselves to God as those 
who have been brought from death to 
life, and your members to God as 
instruments for righteousness. 

Romans 6:13 
  



 
 

January 12, 2022 

Salvation of 
Loved Ones 
 

The Lord is not slow in keeping his 
promise, as some understand 
slowness. Instead he is patient with 
you, not wanting anyone to perish, but 
everyone to come to repentance. 

2 Peter 3:9  



 
 

January 13, 2022 

Marriages 

 

However, let each one of you love his 
wife as himself, and let the wife see 
that she respects her husband. 

Ephesians 5:33 

  



 
 

January 14, 2022 

Children 

 

“Fathers, do not provoke your children 
to anger by the way you treat them. 
Rather, bring them up with the 
discipline and instruction that comes 
from the Lord.” 

Ephesians 6:4 

  



 
 

January 15, 2022 

Neighbours 

 

Do nothing out of selfish ambition or 
vain conceit. Rather, in humility value 
others above yourselves. 

Philippians 2:3 

  



 
 

January 17, 2022 

Work 

 

Whatever you do, work at it with all 
your heart, as working for the Lord, not 
for human masters. 

Colossians 3:23 

  



 
 

January 18, 2022 

Under/ 
Unemployed 
 

Let us therefore come boldly to the 
throne of grace, that we may obtain 
mercy and find grace to help in time of 
need. 

Hebrews 4:16 
  



 
 

January 19, 2022 

Witness 

 

Walk in wisdom toward outsiders, 
making the best use of the time. Let 
your speech always be gracious, 
seasoned with salt, so that you may 
know how you ought to answer each 
person. 

Colossians 4:5-6 
  



 
 

January 20, 2022 

Relax/Rest 

 

Then, because so many people were 
coming and going that they did not 
even have a chance to eat, he said to 
them, “Come with me by yourselves to 
a quiet place and get some rest.” 

Mark 6:31 

  



 
 

January 21, 2022 

Purpose 

 

For we are God’s handiwork, created in 
Christ Jesus to do good works, which 
God prepared in advance for us to do. 

Ephesians 2:10 

  



 
 

January 22, 2022 

Justice 

 

For I was hungry and you gave me 
something to eat, I was thirsty and you 
gave me something to drink, I was a 
stranger and you invited me in. 

Matthew 25:35 

  



 
 

January 24, 2022 

Leadership 

 

So Christ himself gave the apostles, 
the prophets, the evangelists, the 
pastors and teachers, to equip his 
people for works of service, so that the 
body of Christ may be built up. 

Ephesians 4:11-12 

  



 
 

January 25, 2022 

Next Gen 
Ministries 

 

On the contrary, we speak as those 
approved by God to be entrusted with 
the gospel. We are not trying to please 
people but God, who tests our hearts. 

1 Thessalonians 2:4 
  



 
 

January 26, 2022 

Missions 

 

Again Jesus said, “Peace be with you! 
As the Father has sent me, I am 
sending you.” 

John 20:21 

  



 
 

January 27, 2022 

“My” Ministry 
 

Therefore, my dear brothers and 
sisters, stand firm. Let nothing move 
you. Always give yourselves fully to the 
work of the Lord, because you know 
that your labor in the Lord is not in 
vain. 

1 Corinthians 15:58 
  



 
 

January 28, 2022 

Adults 

 

So in Christ we, though many, form 
one body, and each member belongs to 
all the others. 

Romans 12:5  



 
 

January 29, 2022 

BCS &  
The Heritage 

 

But you are a chosen race, a royal 
priesthood, a holy nation, a people for 
his own possession, that you may 
proclaim the excellencies of him who 
called you out of darkness into his 
marvelous light. 

1 Peter 2:9 


